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As a Salem resident and lifelong Oregonian prefers to walk or ride my bike whenever 

possible, I appreciate work on a new transportation bill. However, I feel more work 

needs to be done to keep pedestrians and bike riders safe on routes that do not 

make them travel further to get to their destinations With an elderly mother who 

cannot drive. I also see a need for clean, easy and affordable transit. if we want a 

stable and green Oregon, we need to support the ability to safely and easily move 

around without hurting the environment and without putting the cost of updates and 

changes onto those who are least likely to afford charges and fees. 


